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Technical Delegate’s Report

The following drivers will start the nineteenth Event of the 2017 Formula One World Championship
with a new gearbox:

Number Car Driver

31 Force India Mercedes Esteban Ocon

19 Williams Mercedes Felipe Massa

08 Haas Ferrari Romain Grosjean
94 Sauber Ferrari Pascal Wehrlein

The above drivers used their previous gearbox for six consecutive Events in conformity with Article
23.5a of the 2017 Formula One Sporting Regulations.

Number Car Driver

03 RBR TAG Heuer Daniel Ricciardo
28 Toro Rosso Brendon Hartley
55 Renault Carlos Sainz

09 Sauber Ferrari Marcus Ericsson

The above drivers did not finish the last race in Mexico City and are in conformity with Article 23.5a
of the 2017 Formula One Sporting Regulations.
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The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



